
 

 
 

 
 

THE CITY OF KEY WEST 
Post Office Box 1409 

Key West, FL 33041-1409 
 
 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 3 

RFP 004-17 

PROJECT TR1503 – TRUMAN ANNEX / NOAA 

SEAWALL 
 

This addendum is issued as supplemental information to the proposal package for clarification of certain 

matters of both a general and a technical nature.  The referenced proposal package is hereby addended in 

accordance with the following items: 
 

 
 

Exhibit 1.  Shoreline Foundation, Inc. Letter dated and received by email on February 21, 2017 
 

 

Question and Answer: 

 

Question:  Shoreline Foundation, Inc. requests a bid [proposal opening date] extension of two weeks.  

 

Answer:  Proposal opening date will remain March 2, 2017.  

 

 
 

All Bidders shall acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this Addendum No. 3 by submitting the addendum with 

their proposal.  Proposals submitted without acknowledgement or without this Addendum may be considered 

non-responsive. 
 
 
 
 

Signature Name of Business 



 
2781 S.W. 56

th
 Avenue  Pembroke Park, Florida 33023 

Phone:  (954) 985-0460    Fax: (954) 985-0462    www.shorelinefoundation.com 

 

Members of:  Deep Foundation Institute  Pile Drivers Contractors Association  CASF 

 
 

February 21, 2017 
          

 
Devon Steckly 
City of Key West 
1300 White Street 
Key West, FL 33040 
 
 
Re: Truman Annex NOAA Seawall 
 RFP #004-17  
  
 
Subject:  SFI Request for Information #1 
 
 
Dear Mr. Steckly, 
Due to the complexity of the utilities involved, we respectfully request a bid extension of two weeks to allow our utility 
subcontractors ample time to evaluate this project and submit RFIs.  

 
 
 
 

Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
SHORELINE FOUNDATION, INC. 
 

Joseph Stanton 
Joseph Stanton  
 


